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Please consider joining the PTO where you can meet other parents, get the latest news on what is going on 

at Southport and learn how you can get more involved with our school. Any bit of time that you could       

volunteer would be helpful. If you would like to find out more about this group you can check their Facebook 

page. Please continue to collect and send in those Box tops for Education! We appreciate your support! 

 

Below are some interesting links to help keep you informed and connected: 

SPMS website: http:schools.stlucie.k12.fl.us/spm/ 

SPMS PTO Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/SPMSPTO/ 

SPMS Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/Spmscanes 


